NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

PROPOSED SMITH CENTER SAFE ROUTES TO SCHOOLS PROJECT

The City of Smith Center will hold a come and go public meeting regarding a proposed Safe Routes To Schools sidewalk improvement project. The meeting will be held on **Monday**, **January 14**, **2019** in the Smith Center Junior/Senior High School Commons. The meeting time will be from **5:30pm to 7:00pm**.

The purpose of the meeting is to present the proposed project to the public and receive comments. The proposed project would provide sidewalk improvements from the northeast corner of the Smith Center Elementary School to the Smith Center



Junior/Senior High School. The purpose of the project is to provide a fully accessible walkway for students walking to school, enhance safety of students walking to school, and encourage students to get beneficial exercise by walking to school.

The City intends to apply for Federal Aid through the Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT) in the summer of 2019. If selected for funding, the project would be administered by KDOT, with construction anticipated to occur in 2021.

The City's consulting engineer, Kirkham Michael Consulting Engineers, will be in attendance to discuss the proposed project and answer questions.

Persons interested in attending the meeting who have special communication or accommodation needs, should contact Alana Williams-Dean at (785) 282-6614 at least two days prior to the public meeting.

For more information about the Safe Routes To Schools program visit: https://www.ksdot.org/bureaus/burTrafficEng/sztoolbox/Safe Routes to School.asp

